
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, designee, to apply for and accept a
California Department of Boating and Waterways Boating and Marine Safety and
Operations Training Grant in an initial amount of $13,750 for the training of marine patrol
personnel for period of September 25, 2017 to the end of the grant funding. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
$13,750 Initial Revenue. No County match required. 

BACKGROUND: 
The State of California Department of Boating and Waterways (DBW) is prepared to award
a training grant to the Sheriff’s Office to provide Marine Patrol training for Boating Safety
officers throughout the State. The grant funds shall be used for personnel costs, purchases of
necessary training materials and equipment and related costs associated with providing
maritime officer training courses. DBW recognizes the critical importance of providing
professional maritime boating safety and education training and, as such, requested the
Sheriff’s Marine Patrol to take part in maritime officer training courses. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   08/01/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Sandra Brown,
925-335-1553

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    August  1, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C. 49

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: August  1, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: California Department of Boating & Waterways Inland Boat Operator Training Grant



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Not accepting this grant funding would cost the County funds from the General Fund for
training of personnel. 



CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
No impact.


